
Contact 
Phone- 01604 529700 (08:00 - 18:00 
Monday – Friday)
Email-
wnccommunications@kier.co.uk
Emergency Phone (Out of hours)-
01604 651074

Keeping you informed
Visit uk.one.network or scan the below 
QR code for more information on 
roadworks

Get in touch
We value your feedback on how we 
can improve our service and your 
experience

Thank you!

What: West Northants Council, working with Kier 
Transportation will be carrying out carriageway 
resurfacing and reinstating road markings along the 
A428 Harlestone, Northampton..

Where: The works will take place along the A428 from 
The Fox & Hounds Public House to just passed Dobbie's 
Garden Centre entrance.

When: Monday 25th Nov – Thursday 28th Nov 2024. 
20:00 – 06:00 & Friday 29th Nov 2024 20:00 – 00:00.

Traffic Management: A road closure will be in place for 
the three days with an approved diversion route. Please 
do not park on the carriageway during these works. We 
reserve the right to tow away any vehicles restricting 
the works.

Residents: Access for residents will be maintained when 
safe to do so, however expect delays and allow for extra 
time. 

Emergency Vehicles: We aim to maintain access for 
emergency vehicles when safe to do so. 

Pedestrians and Cyclists: Cyclists will be asked to 
dismount the bicycle and walk on the footway. The 
footways will remain open to pedestrians. Access along 
the footways will be controlled by pedestrian marshals.

Public Transport:. Bus services will be notified of the 
works and will make alternative arrangements. Please 
contact your local bus provider for further information.

What’s Happening? 

www.westnorthants.gov.uk/highways @WNCHighways

A428 Harlestone, Northampton  
Resurfacing
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Diversion Routes
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Road closure in Red
Diversion in Yellow


